Environmental Commission of Atlantic Highlands (AHEC)

Meeting Minutes
Tuesday, January 17, 2017 - 7:30 PM
Attendees:

James Krauss, Chair (JK)  Wanda Kelley (WK)  Donald Gates (DG)
France Karras (FK) Jane Austin (JA) Larry Goldberg (LG)
Edward Cetron (EJC) Paula Woods (PW) Brian Foley (BF)
Peter Doyle (PD)

Members of the public attending and participating in discussion:

Mayor Randi LeGrice
Mark Fisher, 91 Third Avenue

Minutes
December, 2016 minutes were reviewed and approved with one correction. LG and EJC abstained.

2017 Reorganization
New members Larry Goldberg, Paula Woods and Brian Foley were welcomed. Mayor LeGrice reported

that JK had agreed to serve one more year as AHEC chair. It was agreed to keep the third Tuesday at
7:30 PM as the monthly meeting time.

Lenape Woods Steward
With the expiration of Michael Curry’s term as a commission member, the AHEC is in need of a new

Lenape Woods Steward.

Green Team
JK stated that it would also be helpful if an AHEC member volunteered to be a Green Team member.

USGS Study
DG reported that the US Geological Survey had recently briefed the NJ DEP on the status of its ongoing

tandslide study.

Environmental Resource Inventory

JK reported that he had copies of computer files that might be the underlying source of the original
document. He will forward them to LG, EJC and FK. JK will follow up with ANJEC to find out what
resources are available.




Pianning Board
The planning board is working on the borough master plan update. The board will need AHEC input,
including issues of steep slope, stormwater management and sea level rise.

Meeting Adjourned.



